
From:  Tim Friers > 
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 20:02 
Subject:  Green Belt Review - Wootton Nr Abingdon 
 
Dear Sir / Madam - 
 
I'm writing to oppose the proposal to remove green belt protection from the fields by Lamborough Hill, the WADS community Centre and Old 
Wootton and allowing developers to build houses there. Recent new developments have led to increased traffic and antisocial behaviour. New 
housing will overload the infrastructure and destroy the natural beauty and wildlife habitat. These fields are part of the appeal of living here and I 
urge the council to look to brownfield sites and urban redevelopment rather than destroy the countryside. 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Tim Friers 
4 Home Close 
Wootton 




